
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

The event will take place on Saturday 
23rd November at 10 am to 3 pm. 
 

Full joining instructions will be given 
directly to those that book to attend. 
Please note that if booking, you agree to 
have your name and email address 
forwarded to the event organiser (the 
South Perth Greenspace Group). 
 

Please wear clothes appropriate for the 
weather and waterproof footwear with 
good grip. Also bring a pair of gloves. 
More information will be given upon 
registration. 
 

Five places are available for this event. To 
book one, please contact Julia at 
julia.henriks@gmail.com by Saturday 2nd 
November. 

 

South Perth Greenspace Group have 
kindly invited us to join in on their 
coppicing workday in November. For 
the third year in a row, the group will 
be coppicing small trees in an area of 
Craigie Community Woodland to 
encourage the regrowth of more 
small stems. These new, young stems 
become sites favoured by birds for 
nesting, while also creating a diverse 
woodland with trees of different 
ages. All cut off branches will be re-
used as fencing, and stumps will 
produce new shoots in the spring.  
 
For us Tree Wardens, this event will 
tie in nicely with the Tree Council’s 
National Tree Week. Welcome! 


